
GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA 

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY DEPARTMENT 

 

No.ITR.26/2015/101            Dated Shillong the 19
th

 January, 2016 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

The Meghalaya IT Awards to meritorious students who have passed the Board 

Examination  2015 of MBOSE SSLC, MBOSE HSSLC, ICSE, ISC and CBSE XII 

which was scheduled to be held on the 21
st
 January, 2016 at Yojana Bhavan 

Auditorium, Meghalaya Secretariat, Secretariat Hills, Shillong at 3.00 PM  has been 

rescheduled and is preponed to 12.30 PM on the same day at the same Venue. 

Students who have already registered to the Office of the IT Department are 

requested to report to the registration center at the venue at 11.00 AM.  

  Sd/- 

Commissioner & Secretary to the Govt. of Meghalaya 

               Information Technology Department 

Meghalaya, Shillong 
 


